
July  6, 2020 

President’s Report 

6/2 emailed Troy regarding the Zoning violations on Traverse Bay Rd & E. Main.   

6/2 emailed Julie at Accunet and had Mike set up as Administrator on the Village Web Site. 

6/9 DDA Meeting, Mike Serafin attended the meeting and shared with the board some of the 
department’s equipment needs that they do not have the funds to purchase.  The board 
approved the purchase of used compressor so the fire dept. can refill the oxygen tanks on site, 
so they no longer need to travel to do this task.  Thank you DDA for your support. 

Village received a message from Fran Ludington regarding the drain at 115 Alger, gave it to Warren. 

7/2 received complaint from Lenny Bobbick regarding 2’tall weeds at his business.  Spoke with 
Warren, he was having his helper take care of it. 

I have been gathering information, so we can re-visit the funding of Fire Department.  The one thing 
that we cannot do is ask for a millage, as Lincoln is included in the Gustin and Hawes Township 
Fire mileages. 

I also received a “Thank You” for acknowledging the Beautification Committee & Danny Hale in the 
Alcona Review.   

 

 

Road Report 

6/22 the Barlow Rd Project started at Trask Lake, E. Main & Barlow Rds. 

6/29 Received a phone call from Joe James regarding Barlow Rd. construction in front of the Bistro. 

6/30 Spoke with Rebecca Rivard at Huron Engr., she was having one of her team contact Joe James 
regarding the Bistro.   She also indicated that DTE has some power lines that still need to be 
moved in order to install proper drainage at E. Main & Barlow.  I will a couple weeks before DTE 
gets a crew out to move the lines.  With that said, Elmer’s is now working on the county part of 
the road project. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sheila 
 


